
 

 

No 152/25 
 
24th July 2025 
 
TO:    ALL BRANCHES WITH POSTAL MEMBERS 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Election of Divisional Representative Vacancies  
 
Election of: 
 

• Royal Mail Divisional Representative – Midland 
• Royal Mail Divisional Representative (Substitute) - London 

 
Further to LTB 132/25 dated 3rd July 2025 in regard to the above vacancies, at the close of nominations 
today at 14:00,   the following nominations have been received: 
 

Royal Mail Divisional Representative - Midland 
 

Steve Blower Nottingham & District Amal *Elected 
 
 

Royal Mail Divisional Representative (Substitute) - London 
 

Kevin Carey Northern/North West London *Elected 
 
 
Any enquiries in relation to this LTB should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General Secretary’s 
Department on telephone number 0208 971 7237 or email address sdgs@cwu.org . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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